
 
 
 
 
 

 
NOTICE OF CANCELLED REGULAR MEETING 

OF THE CIVIL SERVICE COMMISSION 
 

The regular meeting of the Urbana Civil Service Commission scheduled 
for 4:00 p.m. on Wednesday, October 25, 2023 is cancelled due to lack of 
a quorum. The next regular meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, 
November 29, 2023 at 4:00 p.m. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


